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Upcoming Events 

September 4th 

Labor Day 

 

September 15th 

Pizza & Pasta Bar 

 

September 18th & 19th 

Aerifying The Greens 

 

September 29 & 30th 

Men’s Fall Stag 

Welcome New 

Members 

Ann Boruff 
 

Timothy & Sandra 
Flaherty 

Like us on  

Facebook! 

Geneva Golf & Country Club 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Is summer really over?  Has school really started?  It’s back to reality for a lot of 

us with our kids and families.  BUT!  There is still time to enjoy the pool one last 

time and the golf course will be open for as long as it can be, so come out and 

enjoy your club.    

The big news for September is our wedding season is still going strong.  We still 

have five weddings this year that will go through November.  We have done a 

total of thirteen weddings this year which has kept Geneva and all of our staff 

very busy.  It’s been a great thing for our club and we are happy to                    

accommodate.   We can officially say 2017 has been the “Year of the Wedding” 

for Geneva! 

We haven’t had a pasta bar for a while, so we will be having our first of the fall 

on Friday, September 15th.  Bring the family out for this fun event.   There is   

always a large crowd for this event so make your reservation early.  We would 

love to see all of you.   

Be mindful of the holidays coming up.  If you have a need to host a holiday     

party, get it on the books now.  Like I said, we still have weddings all the way 

through November, so if you need a date, let us know today.  Geneva is a great 

place to host an event.  We have the West Lounge, the Main Dining room, the 

Grille and so much more.  Let us take care of you so you don’t have to worry 

about a thing.   

Kate and I are especially excited for this school year.  Audrey started                

Kindergarten at Ss. Mary and Mathias and loving every minute of it.  We        

remember Audrey just being 5 ½ pounds and four weeks early, so it’s really hard 

to believe she has started school.  Alexandra is a little spitfire and is already 2 ½ 

years old and enjoying every moment of life.  She likes to try and do everything 

that her sister is doing and then some!  Time is flying by for our little family of 

four that is for sure.   

Good luck to all the kids that are back in school and to the ones that are just 

starting their school career.  Do all the great things! 

Hope to see you soon. 
Brian 



 

 

It is hard to believe we are  
entering the month of        
September.  Football has 
started on all levels, the leaves 
on the trees are starting to 
change colors, our members 
moving south are starting to 
pack up their cars, but the 
best time to play golf is just 
starting.  Congratulations on a 
job well done and a big thanks 
to Don and his staff for a great 
year on the course!  

 

Let’s play some golf this fall! 
If you would like to play golf 
with Travis or myself anytime 
this fall, gives us a day to 
check schedules. We would 
love to join your group! 

 

Remember to use your 
credit before the 31st of 
October. 

 

Thank you also to all the     
volunteers who helped during 
the year, we could not do it 
with-out you!  Once again, our 
members came through! 

 

See you on the course, 

Steve 

September 4th       

Beat the Pro’s (must play with someone)  Tee Times till 1:00 

September 8th     

Phelps USA Golf outing     1:00pm shotgun 

September 12th    

Ladies Interclub Finals DBQ Golf  10:00am Shotgun 

September 15th      

Last TGIF      5:15pm Shotgun 

September 16th & 17th   

Pearl City Shoot Out    1:00pm & 9:30am SG 

September 21st     

The Industry Cup    1:00pm Shotgun  

September 27th      

MHS vs PV Senior Night   1:00 pm Tee Times 

September 29th & 30th     

Fall Stag     1:00pm & 9:00am  

October 8th     

Old Man River Burlington GC   10:00am Shotgun 

 

Look for event fliers on all upcoming events! If you have any questions,             
just give us a call. We are happy to help! 

 

 

From The 

Golf Shop 

Upcoming Events: 



Sunday Brunch 
Every Sunday                    

11am – 1pm  

(some exceptions apply)  

 

$13++ for Adults                            

(13 & up)  

$9++ for Children                            

(6-12) 

5 & under eat FREE  

 

(+ 18%Gratuity & Sales 

Tax) 

Please call for                     

Reservations 

Happy Hour 

Every Friday & Saturday Night  

in the Geneva Lounge from 5pm-7pm 

$1 off glasses of wine 

2 for 1 Domestic Beers 

Some exceptions apply 

Geneva Ladies Bridge 
 

Hostess: Millie Schafenacker 

Date: Friday, September 15th 

Price: $10+tax 

Menu: Roasted pork loin , seared Brussel sprouts, cranberry chutney 

and sweet potato pie.  

 
 

Social Events 



 

This is Nathan Clester, he has been with us at Geneva for 2 

years. Nathan is 22 years old and a Muscatine native. He is     

currently on Grill, but has worked in all areas of the kitchen. On 

any given day or night Chef Ryan can count on Nathan to get the 

job done. Geneva cannot be lucky enough to have such a diligent 

and honorable employee like Nathan. When he isn't at work you 

can most likely find him on a bike ride around town with his    

co-workers or doing just about any outdoor activity.  

“I love it here at Geneva. Don’t get me wrong some days can be 

very stressful but I enjoy every minute of it.” - Nathan 

Next time you see Nathan on a carving station at a big event, setting up for dinner 

or just in the hallway don’t hesitate to stop and say hey! 

 

Featured Employee 

Superintendent Report 

Going into September the golf course is holding up well. It has been a 

crazy year in the weather world, either too much rain or no rain for 

weeks. Although I can’t complain when I’m looking at the pictures of 

Texas. The average Green Speed for the year has been 10.5, which has 

been a little faster then last year. We will be aerifing the greens on 

September 18th & 19th. We will do the front 9 on Monday then the 

back 9 on Tuesday, with weather permitting.  

The Emerald Ash Borer has started to infect the Ash trees on the 

course. We have around 60 of them that are either dead, dying or will 

die in the next year. We plan on taking most of them out this fall and 

winter. We will be having a couple of work days later in the fall and one of the projects will 

be to help with the removal of the ash trees. 

Keep playing golf, fall is the best time of the year!    

        Don 



 
 

2017  SEPTEMBER 

SUNDAY MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNES

DAY 

THURS-

DAY 

FRIDAY SATURDAY 

          1 2 

3 

  

  

Brunch 

4 

Labor Day 

Office 

Closed 

5 6 

  

  

  

7 8 

  

  

  

9 

  
  

10 

  

  

  

Brunch 

11 

  

  

  

Club 

Closed 

12 13 

  

  

  

14 

  

  

  

  

15 

Geneva    

Ladies 

Bridge 

Pizza &   

Pasta Bar 

16 

  

  

  

17 

  

  

Brunch 

18 

  

  

Club 

Closed 

19 

  

  

20 

  

  

21 22 23 

  

 No Member 

Dining 

  

24 

  

  

Brunch 

25 

  

  

Club 

Closed 

26 27 

  

  

28 
  

Geneva 

Board 

Meeting 

29 

  

 Men’s Fall 

Stag 

30  
No Member 

Dining 

 Men’s Fall 

Stag 



 

 

Brian Lee, General Manager 

Steve Hutton, PGA Golf Professional 

Travis Kruse, Asst. Golf Professional 

Don Hassel, Grounds Superintendent  

Clint Calkins, Asst. Superintendent  

Krista DeRiemacker, Off ice Manager 

Drue Boruff, Floor Manager  

Ryan Causse , Executive Chef 

Jessica Weikert, Membership Admin. & Asst. to General 

Mgr. 

 

Butch Trumbull, President 

Nick Axtell, Vice President/House 

Gary Schmit, Treasurer 

Jennifer Petersen, Secretary 

Tom Norton, Greens & Course  

Jon Nietzel, Golf 

Kelly Ricketts, Social  

Rachel Reifert, Pool  

Sue Kistler, Membership & Promotion  

Eric Thomsen, Controller   

Geneva 

Staff 

Members 

Geneva 

Board 

Members 



 

Club Information 

Hours of Operation: 
Front Office:   

Mon-Fri  8:00am - 4:00pm   

Pro Shop: 
Mon   10:00am - 6:00pm 

Tues-Fri   8:00am - 6:00pm 

Saturday & Sunday       7:00pm - 6:00pm  

Dining Room:  

Tues-Fri   11:30am - 1:30pm Lunch  

Tues-Sat    5:30pm - 9:00pm Dinner 

Sunday   11:00am - 1:00pm Brunch 

Lounge:    

Tues-Sat  Open at 4:00pm  

 

Contact Information: 
Clubhouse:   (563) 263-8942 
Fax:   (563) 263-5326 
Pro Shop:   (563) 262-8894  
Email: geneva@genevacc.com  
Pro Shop: shutton@genevacc.com  
www.genevacc.com 
Created by: Tyler Wentworth 

mailto:geneva@genevacc.com
mailto:gccproshop@genevacc.com
http://www.genevacc.com

